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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 1.

20th January, 1934.

Dear 8irs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 18th
instant relative to the steamer "NHRMANVILLE", and
note that the Owners are arranging to carry out the
survey for the renewal of the freeboard certificate
at Bordeaux next week.

With regard to the second baragraph of your
letter I hauu to say that as the original Convention
certificate ror this ship was only issued in June 1933,
in accordance with Circular 1614 of the 4th May last
no fee is chargeable for the Renewal Survey to be
carried out at this time, and the Bordeaux Surveyor ig
beingﬁégtormed accordingly.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

HAVRE .
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